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Dear Emily,

When you start P1, I will get to look after you and help you at lunch, snack, and in the playground. First, I would like to tell you a bit about the school.

We have a snack in the morning AND in the afternoon for a P1! You can bring a snack and play in the playground with all of your friends. There is also lunch. You can bring a lunch or one of the dinner ladies will serve you lunch. All the primary 7s will come and bring their buddies to lunch. After you have finished eating, you go outside and play in the playground. 

Once a month, Mrs. Hart will do an assembly, that’s when the school gets together and the teachers pick two people in their class to get an award for their achievements. We sing songs and, in some assemblies, do fun activities!


At the start of the year, you will get put into one of our four houses:
Hawthorn, Beech, Sycamore and Oak! 
Throughout the year, everyone in their houses will meet up for house mornings. Then we watch a PowerPoint and we do fun activities. There will be a house captain and vice captains chosen by everyone’s votes. 

On Friday, at the end of the day, you can have me time if you’ve been good. At the end of the year, you get to go somewhere! It’s called a school trip and you might go to the Safari Park or maybe an outdoor adventure park! I love school trips. They can be super fun! 

I hope you will love school and I think you will! Can’t wait to see you in August! 
Love from,
Maddie
                                                                                     
